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We’re excited to announce the launch of our ongoing EFS Bring Your Own Bento (BYOB)
Lunch Sessions, beginning this February. These recurring sessions provide stakeholders
with an opportunity to ask questions, discuss project updates, and directly engage with
Keith Regan, DAGS Comptroller, and the EFS team.

Click here to learn more!

Welcome to the EFS Project's

Stay connected and explore the latest news, insights, 
and progress on the EFS Project.

Monthly Newsletter!

https://ags.hawaii.gov/efs/alakai-newsletter/
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/efs-bring-your-own-bento-lunch-session-tickets-1205969259519?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/efs-bring-your-own-bento-lunch-session-tickets-1205969259519?aff=oddtdtcreator
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Money Talks is a recurring series that breaks down the basics of public sector accounting, finance, and
their real-world impact on the EFS Project and the State of Hawaii. In this session, we'll discuss “special
funds.”

Click here to listen now!

On Tuesday, January 7, 2025, executive sponsors Keith Regan, DAGS Comptroller, and Christine
Sakuda, State CIO and ETS Administrator, participated in budget informational briefings with members of
the Senate Committee on Ways and Means and the House Committee on Finance. 

Click here to learn more.

Executive Sponsors Share 
EFS Updates at Legislative Hearings

https://ags.hawaii.gov/efs/2025/01/09/jan2025-efs-legislative-hearings/
https://ags.hawaii.gov/efs/2025/01/17/money-talks-special-funds/
https://ags.hawaii.gov/efs/2024/12/17/money-talks-general-funds/
https://ags.hawaii.gov/efs/2024/12/17/money-talks-general-funds/
https://ags.hawaii.gov/efs/2024/12/17/money-talks-general-funds/
https://ags.hawaii.gov/efs/2024/12/17/money-talks-general-funds/
https://ags.hawaii.gov/efs/2024/12/17/money-talks-general-funds/
https://ags.hawaii.gov/efs/2025/01/17/money-talks-special-funds/
https://ags.hawaii.gov/efs/2024/12/17/money-talks-general-funds/
https://ags.hawaii.gov/efs/2025/01/09/jan2025-efs-legislative-hearings/
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EFS Team Spotlight

“Being a part of a massive
modernization effort such as

the EFS Project has been one
of the most fulfilling

experiences of my career. I’m
fortunate to work with a

talented project team as we
continue to address the State
of Hawaii’s need for a more

robust financial system.”

Sheena Ginn
Reporting/ Integration Analyst

Got a question about the EFS Project?
We want to hear from you!

Submit your questions for a chance to have them answered by an EFS team
member and featured in our monthly Alakaʻi newsletter. 

Learn more about Sheena by
clicking here.

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=xt5HOLJj-UOm0FikCqoaEHOXNTpNqKFCuaLrXAy-c-pUMUhNUjhUWExIQVFXQkdHQktVRTNUUDBaVC4u&route=shorturl
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=xt5HOLJj-UOm0FikCqoaEHOXNTpNqKFCuaLrXAy-c-pUMUhNUjhUWExIQVFXQkdHQktVRTNUUDBaVC4u&route=shorturl
https://ags.hawaii.gov/efs/2025/01/15/efs-team-sheena-ginn/
https://ags.hawaii.gov/efs/2025/01/15/efs-team-sheena-ginn/

